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6. CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 6.1 MAX MIDDLETON – THANK YOU 
 
  Correspondence (Attachment 1) has been received from Max Middleton thanking the Board for 

the funding from the Youth Development Scheme to enable him to attend the World Pipe Band 
Championships in Scotland. 

 
 6.2 MERIVALE PRECINCT SOCIETY – THANK YOU 
 
  Correspondence (Attachment 2) has been received from the Merivale Precinct Society 

thanking the Board for the funding from its 2011/12 Discretionary Response Fund towards the 
costs of rebuilding the Elmwood Normal School War Memorial. 

 
 


